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State Regent’s Message

Dear Daughters,

We have reached the midpoint of the first year of my term as
State Regent, and these past few months have been very busy. It
has been my pleasure to be invited to visit with many of you at
your chapter meetings. In September, I visited Wasatch Range,
Princess Timpanogos, and Uintah Chapters. 1 was delighted to
celebrate Christmas with Princess Timpanogos and Uintah
Chapter members at their December meetings. In January, I
reported on Continental Congress, 2006, to Sego Lily and my
own chapter, Salt Lake Valley, and I have been invited to join
Color Country in April to join in celebrating their 10
Anniversary. My thanks to all of the chapters and their members
for the warm welcome and very gracious hospitality shown to me.
To those chapters that I have not visited, please call me over the
summer and we’ll set something up for next fall.

The projects of this administration have been upheld by all of
you, and this officer thanks you. You are such a special group of

- - ladies. Thank you for your support. During the fall, I spent many
hours sorting records to place in our storage unit. Most of the State Regent files are now in storage as well as
our Historian files and State Scrapbooks. One of our past State Registrars passed on to me some of our older
membership files, and they also are safely stored away.

And now, it’s almost time for State Conference. Our special Conference guest will be Carole Farmer,
National DAR Scholarship Chairman, and candidate for the Office of Organizing Secretary General. It will
be our pleasure to have Carole as our featured speaker at the banquet on Friday evening. Ellen Powley,
former National Recording Secretary General and Honorary Utah State Regent, will speak at our luncheon
on Friday. Saturday aftemoon, we will honor our student contest winners and award recipients.

I wish to thank our 2™ Vice Regent, Mary Alice Brinley, for the many hours she has spent in planning
our State conference, and thanks go also to our hostess chapters, Bear River and Salt Lake Valley. Please
make your plans now to attend State Conference this year. Full details are inside this newsletter. I look
forward to seeing all of you.

Pat Fullerton,
State Regent
Send in your UTAH STATE CONFERENCE
registration FRIDAY & SATURDAY, APRIL 27 - 28
today- see page Salt Lake Plaza Hotel

11 for details 122 West South Temple
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Congress. Carole is a candidate for the Office of
Organizing Secretary General with the Calvin
Associates. She is currently National Chairman for
the DAR Scholarship Committee.

Carole has served DAR well: Vice President
General, Honorary Missouri State Regent, State Vice
Regent, State Chaplain, State Registrar, various
State Chairmanships, Elizabeth Benton Chapter
Honorary Chapter Regent, Chapter Regent for four
terms, and many Chapter offices and chairs.

Carole received a Bachelor of Arts Degree in
Elementary Education from Drury University, and a
Masters in Education from Fontbonne University.
She is a former elementary school principal and
teacher, financial planning advisor, Savings and
Loan Training Director, and Human Resources
Director. Her interests are varied: she is an author
of children’s books, member of Kansas City
Needlepoint Guild, Board Member of Kansas City
Historic Home Association, member of P.E.O.
Sisterhood, and a Village Presbyterian Church
member. She and her husband, John, live in Kansas
City, Missouri.

Ellen Lockwood Powley

The State Conference Friday luncheon speaker
will be our own Ellen Powley. We would like to
introduce her formally, to Utah’s new and not-so-
new Daughters.

In 1972, Ellen joined the Mt. Pleasant Chapter
in Pleasantville, New York, as a junior member.

After moving to Utah, Ellen organized Provo’s
Wasatch Range Chapter in 1974. She served as
Utah State Regent, 1995-1998. In 1998, Ellen was
elected as a Vice President General.

Ellen served in the Watkins Administration as
the Recording Secretary General, National Chairman
of the Investment Committee, and National Vice-
Chairman of the Finance Committee. Currently, she
serves as National Chairman of Printing and
Publications.

Professionally, Ellen graduated from the
Eastman School of Music, University of Rochester,
in Horn performance and music education. She
holds a Master’'s degree and a Doctorate in
Educational Leadership and Foundations. Dr.
Powley is well known as a speaker to education
organizations throughout the U.S., and has been
honored by the National Rural Education
Association for research in the British Isles. She is
an elected member of Phi Kappa Phi, and currently
holds the position of Associate Lecturer in the
Women’s Research Institute at Brigham Young
University.

Ellen is devoted to God, Home, and Country.
As an educator and leader, she seeks to promote
scholarly research of women while recognizing,
reflecting, and responding to their needs. She
believes that women’s unique and diverse
perspectives are worthy of recognition.

Ellen’s hobbies include traveling with her
husband, family history and antiques, reading, and
playing with her grandchildren. Ellen and Harrison
Powley are the parents of seven married children and
thirty-three grandchildren.
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Billie H. Neff
Utah State Regent Pat
Fullerton has announced
that Wyoming State
Regent Billie H. Neff has
accepted her invitation,
and will be with us for
State Conference. Her
State Treasurer, Judy
Newman, will also
attend. What a delight to
have neighboring state
guests!

Conference Reports
All State Officers, Chapter Regents and State
Committee Chairmen must submit their annual
reports at State Conference. Please limit your
remarks to three minutes or less! Also, remember to
bring two copies of your report to be filed with the
State Recording Secretary.

DAR Magazine

The National Magazine Chairman has reported
that subscriptions to the DAR Newsletter and
American Spirit Magazine rose by 16% nationally
during 2006. The May/June editions will be sent to
every member in the Society, a move that hopefully

will generate even more subscriptions in the future.
Pat Fullerton, State Magazine Chairman

Cameo Club

The annual meeting for the Utah State Cameo
Club will be on Friday, April 27" between the
morning business session and lunch. President
MarShan Nelson and Secretary/Treasurer Lu Fischer
promise a both pleasant and brief meeting.

The object of the Cameo Club is to promote the
sharing of genealogical information and family

histories among generations. There are many
generational combinations possible for membership.

The fee for application is $2.00 per member
with annual dues of $1.00 due no later than the last
day of State Conference. All proceeds from
application fees and dues will be applied to some
future philanthropic endeavor chosen by club
members.

Bring your family together and join us in our
Utah Society Cameo Club!

Historical (not Rhetorical) Question

Recently, while attending an event at the Salt
Lake Ladies Literary Club on South Temple in Salt
Lake City, State Regent Pat Fullerton noticed a print
hanging on the wall. Hand written, in a black frame
was the following:

THE FLAG
of the
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
PRESENTED TO
LADIES LITERARY CLUB
of
SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH
MARCH 9, 1979
by the
LAKE BONNEVILLE CHAPTER
DAUGHTERS OF THE AMERICAN
REVOLUTION

Does anyone know the story of how this came
to be presented to the Literary Club? Inquiring
minds (actually, our State Regent) wants to know.

Yahoo Group

Our Utah State website Yahoo Group now has
110 members, about one third of our State
membership.

It is only been six months since we activated
this program, and I am pleased that so many of you
have signed on. To those of you who haven’t- if you
would like to be notified of updates to the State
Website and receive timely DAR notices, please join
this group. Contact Joni Crane at joni@sbtnet.com

DAR Websites
National public:  http://www.dar.org
National member: hittp:/members.dar.org
Utah public: http://utahdar.org
Utah member: http://utahdar.org/members
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Records Management
Recommendations
for DAR Chapters

Many questions have been asked about what to
retain and where to store those records when the
chapter does not need them on a regular basis.
Below you will find a very brief outline on how to
handle this problem. For the full report, please go to
the National site at www.members.dar.org. Click on
“forms,” then on “Historian General.” Scroll down
and click on the Records Management section.
Records Retention:

Chapters are required to retain the following
records on a permanent basis:

Application papers

Secretary’s minutes

Treasurer’s reports

Official correspondence- any correspondence
created in the course of DAR business.
Chapter Regents have the authority to decide
what correspondence is “archival” and what
can be weeded from the collection and not
retained by the chapters or state society.

It is recommended that chapters permanently
retain their charter as well as any yearbooks in their
possession. All the above listed records should be
considered permanent records of the chapter and
retained as the chapter history. Other holdings,
including scrapbooks, duplicates, early drafts of
reports, photographs, even programs, etc., also may
be kept if the members wish to do so.

Records Storage:

One option for storing chapter records is to rent
a climate-controlled self-storage facility.  This
allows members to pass the key to the storage unit to
their successor rather than shifting boxes from one
officer’s home to the next. Take care to store
records at least four inches off the floor.

There is still space in the USSDAR storage unit
for records not requiring frequent access. If you
need help in arranging to store your records, contact
me or our State Historian, Jolene Bushman.

Pat Fullerton, State Regent

The current State Regent’s Project is
“Historic Preservation”

Daughters of the
American Revolution®

This and That...

Utah State Society wishes to welcome new
Utah members since August 1, 2006!
Marilyn Swedin and Marilynne Wright
joined Bear River Chapter in February. April
Gibson, Carol Reid, Karen Shock and Alta
Thorpe are welcomed into Color Country
Chapter. Princess Timpanogos Chapter had
Margaret Norton join its ranks. Sego Lily
Chapter’s membership includes Sara Bouley.
Uintah Chapter’s new members are Allene
Dotson and Barbara James. Wasatch Range
Chapter’s Roberta Johnson was approved in
February. Welcome, Daughters!

Please notify Joni Crane of any membership
change of address, phone number, or email
address. She is keeping the State Directory
current and needs your help. Email her at
joni@sbtnet.com.

The NSDAR 116" Continental Congress in
Washington, DC, dates are June 27 — July 1,
2007.

Chapters, please remember to send your
Chapter Delegate list to Pat Fullerton and
Judy Barking as soon as possible.

Campbell’s Labels for Education require you
collect the UPC codes only, not the entire
front label. DAR donates these to our DAR
Schools and DAR-Approved Schools.
Remember to look for all Campbell products,
as well as Franco-American, Pepperidge
Farm, Swanson, Prego pasta sauces, and V8.
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The President General will hopefully be
attending our 2008 Utah State Conference
next April. Finalized dates to be announced.
State Directory Updates: State DAR
Museum Chairman is Stephanie Weaver;
State Project Patriot Chairman is Donna
Severson.




‘@ Call for Pages!

The 110" Annual Utah State Conference is
qunckly approaching, and all willing Juniors
(members aged 18-35) are invited to participate as
State Pages. All those 40 and under are eligible to
page at State Conferences as well, so if you’ve ever
wanted to...now’s the time!

Pages will be used at Friday’s morning and
afternoon sessions, the State Memorial Service on
Friday, the Utah State Conference Banquet on
Friday night, and Saturday’s morning session. Page
on any days or events that you’re interested in.

Interested? Please R.S.V.P. to State Junior
Chairman, Beth Wright (801-486-1940) or
beth.wright@hotmail.com by April 10

Introducing:

Yankee Doodle

The 2007 (& first ever!)
Utah Junior Doll

In 1960, Alabama
Daughters donated Miss
Junior Member I to the
) % National Junior Bazaar at
_~ Continental Congress. Ever
since then, states have been
sponsoring Junior Dolls for
the benefit of the Helen

Pouch Memorial Fund.

This year, the Utah State Daughters are
sponsoring the sale of Yamkee Doodle, an 8 inch
Madame Alexander doll. Voices (tickets) will be
sold at State Conference beginning Friday, for $3
each or 5 for $10. The drawing for Yankee Doodle
will be held during Saturday’s Award Luncheon.

Proceeds will benefit the Helen Pouch Memorial
Fund. This fund is the designated recipient for funds
raised by the Junior Membership Committee, and
provides medical aid, financial assistance, and
scholarships at Kate Duncan Smith and Tamassee
DAR Schools. Recently, the Junior Membership
Committee has been able to supply over $43,000 and
have made possible a full-time registered nurse at
both of these schools.

Take a minute to renew or subscribe to the
NSDAR'’s award-winning American Spirit
magazine and the Daughters newsletter.
For $18.00, you will receive a one year
subscription to both publications. For added
savings, subscribe for two years at $34.00, or get
three years for only 348.00. New on-line
ordering is easy: www.dar.org/Americanspirit,
or call toll-free 1-866-327-6243.

Keep in touch with what is happening in the
National Society!

Proposed Bylaw Change

The Utah State Bylaw Committee (Shirley
Nelson, Connie Lockhart, and Marcia McGuire)
requested the following information be announced
prior to State Conference. The present bylaw reads:
ARTICLE VIII SECTION 6
“Names of chapter delegates and alternates shall be
sent to the State Regent and State Recording
Secretary on or before February 15.”
Proposed change: delete “February 15” and replace
with “March 15”.
Rationale: ~we meet in April now for spring
conference and don’t need names until March 15"

2007 DAR FHL Event

Thanks to Diane Tarbox, Honorary State Regent
and Event Chairman, the Utah State Society is again
sponsoring a nationally advertised research week at
Salt Lake City’s Family History Library. Save
August 12-18, 2007, for this wonderful, well-
attended event.

Sunday evening, August 12, will include a
presentation on how to research your US records
most effectively at the Family History Library,
followed by a get-acquainted reception. Monday
Night Dinner gathers all participants for food,
camaraderie, and a guest speaker. Various daily
classes are available during the week at the FHL and
the hotel. As usual, there is plenty of “on-your-own”
research time with Daughters from all over the US.

The week’s activities will be based at the Salt
Lake Plaza Hotel, next door to the FHL.
Registration is $65, due by July 12, 2007. For more
information, contact Diane Tarbox. She may be
contacted at (435) 229-5202, or email her at
darlady@infowest.com.
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Bald Eagle Chapter

Bald Eagle Chapter participated in two
observances for Veterans on Veterans Day this year.
Many of the 20 Veterans at the Kolob Regional Care
Center program could not rise from their wheelchairs
or seats to receive lap quilts and a flag thanking
them for their service.

Bald Eagle Chapter member Harriet Priska,
above, and Marti (Lesli Venuti’s sister) waxed the
Escalante Memorial Statue and had 3 high school
students come to help polish it. At a memorial
service, seven new name bricks were laid. Harriet
and associate member Jolene Dodge placed bricks
for their loved veterans.

Winnie Washburn traveled to BYU in October
to place “The Nun’s Flag” in the BYU World War II
exhibit. Winnie presented Dr. Freeman, exhibit
creator, an award stating her appreciation for his
work in history and his celebration of the history of
“The Nun’s Flag.” The flag may be remaining on
permanent exhibition at BYU. 2

In Nov mber Bald Eagle Chapter Regent Jane
Comp (above) and her husband Joe went to
Mountain Meadows to gather rocks at the request of

the Dardanelle Rock Chapter located in Arkansas.
The Arkansas chapter had been contacted by the
Mountain Meadows Association, who had set out to
locate the gravesite of Nancy Saphrona Huff Cates,
one of 17 surviving children from the 19" century
massacre. A member of the Dardanelle Rock
Chapter, Patty Windle, helped find the gravesite so
that it could be properly marked. The rocks
provided by Bald Eagle Chapter were incorporated
into a monument erected on a spot overlooking the
meadow.

Bald Eagle Chapter is delighted to announce
that it has an application pending at National, their
first in many, many years!

Bear River Chapter

January’s luncheon meeting hosted Elaine
Thatcher of College Ward, who presented a beautiful
program on “Utah’s Musical Heritage.” Everyone
agreed that it was a surprising and well thought out
program. She was presented with an appreciation
gift, Words of Freedom, Men of Honor, at the end of
the luncheon by Vice Regent Linda Croft.

Our February meeting was a rousing success
with Carolyn Bushman presenting a PowerPoint
session on her work with the NASA Program. She
made four trips to the Wallops Flight Facility in
Virginia, one of the oldest launch sites in the world.
Her students were able to build and launch rockets
with their time and temperature experiments
onboard.

Congratulations go to Marilynne Wright who
finally received her membership certificate and was
officially sworn in as a Bear River Chapter member
in March!

Color Country Chapter

A story on the evening news encouraged
Chapter Regent Earline Tessler to propose a fund-
raising project to help support the wounded soldiers
coming home from Iraq. The Daughters of Color
Country were very generous with time and money
during the past year, and the chapter was able to
present the Utah National Guard Charitable Trust
with two checks each for $200. A thank you letter
from Scott Faddis, Executive Administrator, told of
one returning injured soldier who was unable to
continue with the Guard and unable to work to
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support his family. = While awaiting Veterans

Disability, his family has been helped with these
funds. The chapter has voted to continue to assist
wounded veterans through this organization in the
future.

Earline Tessler, left, Honorary Slachem Donna
Severson, right presenting checks

Color Country Chapter participated in the St.
George Community Expo on September 23, 2006.
The Expo included non-profit service organizations
coming together in one location, Vernon Worthen
Park, to share their vision with the public.

Due to “Constitution Week,” the Color Country
booth offered copies of the Constitution and a small
American Flag for a donation of $1. Cookies and
cactus jelly, donated by the Daughters, were also
sold. Information about the NSDAR and Color
Country Chapter was distributed to those expressing
interest. The booth earned $86 in donations and
$190 in its share from the sponsoring business
earnings.

Princess Timpanogos Chapter

Nadine Wimmer was the featured speaker at our
October meeting, held in the home of Carol Howard.
She gave us some interesting insights into the way
television structures its time and newsbites. Channel
5 News is fortunate to have such an informed,
delightful newscaster.

Our November meeting was held at the KFC
meeting room. Richard P. Robison was the featured
speaker. Because of his experiences while living in
the Middle East, he was able to provide a
perspective of their feelings, expectations, and
reasons for the conflicts between us. Donated items
were collected for the Veteran’s Hospital. Fran
Gooley and Elaine Janeway were in charge of this
activity.

A most delightful social was held in December
at the home of Mary Harman. She had several large
nativity scenes displayed, as well as other Christmas
decorations. We were favored with several songs
performed by Ben and Heather Mayfield. Harriet
Arrington gave a brief history of Martha
Washington, and complimented her on her ability to
be First Lady, and still an ordinary citizen. Several
poems were read, and a pot-luck buffet rounded out
the holiday event.

Sego Lily Chapter

Cindy Toone, Sego Lily Chapter Regent,

recently received the James Cash Penney Award for
Community Service. This award recognizes active
and retired employees of JCPenney for their
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volunteer work in the community. Recipients of this
award designate one or more nonprofit organizations
to receive a donation in their honor, and Cindy
designated Sego Lily Chapter! Sego Lily Chapter
members are very proud of and grateful to their
Regent.

The Utah Music Teachers Association gave
their Posthumous Legacy Award to Beverly Nelson,
member of Sego Lily Chapter, who died last June.
She was well known as a piano teacher, and taught
for over 50 years.

= =

Salt Lake Valley Chapter

The Salt Lake Valley Chapter of DAR has had
an exciting season. We kicked off the fall by
sending a survey to all of our members. From the
survey, we found that members would like to have
more programs pertaining to history and genealogy.
Our fall programs reflected that wish.

The September chapter meeting featured
patriotic American music performed by The
Decibelles. Music was chronicled throughout the
1900s culminating with current musical trends.
After the performance, the chapter met outside for a
picture at the church bell to celebrate Constitution
Week. A beautifully illustrated tabletop book on the
Constitution was donated to Rowland Hall to be
used in their fifth grade curriculum on American
History.

In October, Loretta Evans spoke to the chapter
about our “Culinary Family History.” She shared
some of her favorite easy recipes and urged us to
preserve and celebrate our family heritage through
cooking and collecting family recipes.

Elain Witt
November was a real treat! Elain Witt presented a
one-woman portrayal of Susan White Winslow —
Life as a Pilgrim. Elain dressed in traditional clothes

as worn by the pilgrims and told us about her
journey to America. She spoke of the struggles she
and her family faced when they arrived in Plymouth,
and of the food they ate. Her presentation ended
with a traditional prayer, as the pilgrims would have
used from an antiquated Bible she received as a gift
from her htégband. _

Alice Astroth and Adele Wynkoop

Alice Astroth, Honorary State Regent, had an
idea and it is working for Salt Lake Valley Chapter.
She enlisted two additional helpers for her one-on-
one study project held 10:00 to 12:00 to help
prospective members finalize their DAR application
papers. We have five prospects join us for the
regular chapter meeting. Way to go, Alice!

Uintah Chapter

Uintah Chapter Americanism Chair Stephanie
Weaver gave the Patriotic welcome at two
Naturalization Courts held September 14 and
another held on October 19.

On September 16, Uintah members rang bells (a
day early) when we gathered at the home of Beth
Wright for our Constitution Day Pot Luck luncheon.

Our regular October meeting was a DAR
Museum Program, presented by Uintah Chapter
Regent Nancy Longhurst. Marica McGuire and
Cindy Spencer traveled to Spain with President
General Presley Merritt Wagoner October 23-31 to
commemorate that country’s contribution to the War
for Independence.

On Veterans’ Day, Beth Wright shared with our
chapter the history of women in the military, and
Brenda Reeder told us how to find a female ancestor
who contributed to the Revolutionary cause. With
friends from Salt Lake Valley Chapter, a Christmas
luncheon for 25 was held at Archibald’s Restaurant.

We are excited to have new members joining
our chapter. Allene Dotson’s and Barbara James’
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papers have been approved. Rea Skelton and Julia
Jarrett have application papers at National awaiting

Uintah December luncheon: (left to right) State Regent Pat
Fullerton, Chapter Regent Nancy Longhurst, Cindy Spencer,
Marcia McGuire, Beth Wright, Allene Dotson, Brenda Reeder.

Wasatch Range Chapter

On November 18, 2006, Wasatch Range
Chapter honored Technical Sergeant Ralph Hall by
presenting him with the World War II DAR medal.

Sergeant Hall was a member of the US Army,
inducted into service on 7 May 1943. After
receiving his training, he departed with the First B-
29 group that flew into India.

The first B-29’s to bomb Japan departed India in
June 1944. Six months later, Sergeant Hall flew
over the Himalayas to Chengtu, China. The
Japanese bombed this Chinese base, and Sergeant
Hall had several close calls while stationed there.
After six months, he flew back to India. Several
months later, he flew to China and on to Okinawa.
On the way to Okinawa, he had to fly through a
typhoon and over enemy territory.

Sergeant Hall’s parents had four sons, and all
served in the war. Ralph and Melvin were stationed
on Okinawa at the same time. Lester, another
brother who had been stationed in the South Pacific
for three years, flew to Okinawa for a reunion with
his brothers.

Utah Has Had Three ...

For years, there were rumors that Utah had a
Vice President General a long time ago. However,
there was no proof in state scrapbooks nor at
National. Last summer, while going through old
scrapbooks for Golden Spike, the documentation
was discovered.

Mrs. Ralph E. Bristol (Florence Root-Day) was
elected in April 1931, to complete the term of a
deceased member.

Pictures of her attending a function in Ogden
wearing the VPG sash and copies of the news article
were sent to DAR Headquarters. After a search of
documents in Washington, DC, DAR sent a letter to
Donna Severson, Honorary State Regent, verifying
that Utah did indeed have their first VPG many years
ago.

Utah’s second and third Vice Presidents General
were Golden Spike Chapter’s Martha Maughan and
Ellen Lockwood Powley of Wasatch Range Chapter.

Genealogical Records Committee
GRC State Chairman Alice Astroth would like
to remind Utah Daughters that volunteers for
indexing are always needed. Contact the DAR

Library at e hopkins@dar.org to begin this task.

The Genealogical Records Committee requests
records from YOU. At least five typed pages of
unpublished genealogical information from Bible
records, wills, deeds, church records, and court
records may be submitted. Send your pages to Alice
Astroth at alastroth@aol.com.

Lt. Governor Gary Herbert signs DAR Constitution
Proclamation

(left to right) Shirley Nelson, Christine Schultz, Mary Alice

Brinley, Melissa Moon, Gary Herbert, Cindy Toone, State

Regent Pat Fullerton, Kay Christiansen, Honorary State Regent

Janis McCoid

EEEEE NN EEEE N EEE NN EEEEEENENEEEEEEEEEENEEEEEER
Please send any items of interest to be printed in

Sfuture Utah Daughters newsletters to Cindy Spencer

at MasCps@aol.com or by snail-mail.
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State Regent Pat Fullerton

August State Workshop
Utah State Officers, Committee Chairmen, and
Chapter officers met at the Salt Lake Plaza Hotel on
August 19, 2006, for an informative, yet enjoyable
meeting to introduce the Fullerton Administration
and the coming DAR year.

State Remrmng'Semmy Judy Barking and Public
Relations, Motion Picture, Radio and TV State Commmee
Chairman Connie Lockhart busi

Honorary State Regent Donna Severson and DAR School
State Committee Chairman MarShan Nelson clarifying...

State Regent Pat Fullerton and State Treasurer Diane
Tarbox ready to begin the Workshop, State Vice Regent Cindy
Spencer not ready.

Honorary State Regents Janis McCo:d an:t Ahce Astroth
Just being happy

Chapters, a little reminder...

Please remember to collect items for a gift
basket to be donated to the Silent Auction at State
Conference. The proceeds are used to send pages to
Continental Congress, and contributions are matched
(up to $500) by the Long-Range Planning
Committee funds.

Chapters are encouraged to offer a gift item for
the gift baskets given to our guests during State
Conference. Please contact Cindy Spencer before or
at State Conference regarding your contribution.

If your chapter has a State Winner for the
student essay contests, Good Citizen, DAR
Scholarship, or American History Teacher, please
call your winning recipient, invite him/her to the
Saturday luncheon, and make the appropriate
reservations. USSDAR will pay for the
student/winner and one guest, provided reservations
have been made. Winners are welcome to pay for
additional guests.
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Utah State Conference Information
e Salt Lake Plaza Hotel, 122 West South Temple. Phone number (801) 521-0130.
¢ Room reservations must be made by March 26, 2007, to receive Conference rate
Single and Double: $89.97 per night (including tax)
Triple and Quad: $97.84 per night (including tax)
e Parking is $3 per car per day for hotel resident conference guests, $5 per day for conference guests

Friday, April 27
8:30 AM.  Registration. Delegates and alternates also please check in with Credentials table.
9:15 AM. Processional
930 AM. Moming Business session convenes
Before lunch Utah State Cameo Club meeting
12:00 noon  Luncheon, followed by Dr. Ellen Lockwood Powley, speaker
2:00 P.M. USSDAR Memorial Service, Afternoon Business session to follow
4:00 P.M. Recess

6:00 P.M. Photos, please bring your own cameras.
6:45 P.M. Processional
7:00 P.M. Banquet, followed by National DAR guest Carole Temple Farmer, speaker

Saturday, April 28
830 AM.  Registration and voting. Delegates and alternates please check in with-Credentials table.
9:15AM.  Processional '
9:30 AM.  Business session
12:00 noon  Awards Luncheon with entertainment “Synergy”
3:00 P.M. Conference adjourns

CHECKS AND REGISTRATION MUST BE RECEIVED BY FRIDAY, APRIL 13™!
~ Make checks payable to USSDAR, and please return to
Diagé Tarbox, Utah State Treasurer and Conference Registrar
2778 Canyon View Drive, Santa Clara, UT 84765
.

NAME CHAPTER

Circle all that apply: National officer ~ State Officer Honorary State Regent  Chapter Regent Member Delegate
Alternate Guest

Costper | Number Total
person

Registration fee (must be paid for each member attending) $6.00
Friday Luncheon: includes roll and butter, dessert, and beverage, choice of:

[ ] Grilled chicken salad $15.50

[ ] Cobb salad (bacon. eggs, turkey) $15.50
Friday Banquet: served with tossed salad and dressing, vegetable, roll and butter,

beverage and apple pie, choice of:

[ ] Roast beef with garlic mashed potatoes $23.00

[ ] Lemon chicken breast (delicate lemon cream sauce) and rice pilaf $23.00
Saturday Specialty Boxed Lunch: served with potato chips, cookie, soft drink or

bottled water, choice of:
[ 1 Ham sandwich $14.50
[ 1 Turkey sandwich $14.50
TOTAL

Guests: (name and meal)
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Pat Fullerton

645 East 6270 South
Murray, UT 84107-7512
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